WIRZ/970

Bergen Broadcasting Corporation
32 Green Street - Newark 1, New Jersey
MArket 4-5300 WHitehall 4-7641 (N.Y.)

December 23, 1965

Mr. John Sampson
90 Pearl St.
New Providence, N.J.

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This will serve as verification of your reception
report of December 19, 1965,

Thanks for tuming us in,
- /
Sincerely, ’

(-fL"J"*(/

Harry W. Reith
General Manager

Serving New Jersey's
Millions in Market 4



